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Hi Kerr, 

 

I want to let you know I've received your request.  I have been away from the office for the last three weeks.  We have implemented new procedures for handling information requests in order to make the process more efficient.  I am attaching our new reference guide (procedures) and form to this email for your reference.  In future requests you will have to fill out the form which is available on our website: http://www.gov.ns.ca/natr/land/request-form.asp .   This form would have to be forwarded to the Center via fax 424-7068, e-mail to Crownland@gov.ns.ca, or snail mail (Crown Land Information Management Centre, Box 698, Halifax, NS, B3J 2T9).  

 

I will be in contact with you early next week.  I will be out of the office on Monday and I should be able to complete your request on Tuesday.

 

Thanks.

 

Liz

